
 
Dear Builders Club Partners,  
 
We cannot begin to express our gratitude to the Builders Club. You are helping us make some major improvements to our church office 
and also our welcome/fellowship area. We believe that these improvements will be a wonderful resource to not only our church, but also 
our community as we can provide a welcoming and inviting place to gather and build relationships for many years to come.  
 
We look forward to seeing how God will continue to use De Smet UMC. Thank you once again 
 
Pastor Tia Felberg 
De Smet UMC  
 
 
 
 

 


